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Comments: The proposed expansion of the Golden Peak racing area is a much needed facility to service the
needs of Vail Valley skiing competitors. The population of competitors has outgrown the existing facilities.

Forest Service approval will recognize and serve the needs of the youth of the Vail Valley and encourage outdoor
engagement for these deserving young people.



